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Fly Scandinavian Airlines for SEK 290

Travelers can now book one-way tickets on the Stockholm-Gothenburg and Stockholm-Luleå routes for SEK 290, including tax and charges.

“Both Gothenburg and Luleå are important markets for us. We want to retain existing customers, while joining the battle for new customers in these markets,” says Camilla Wallander, Marketing Manager for Scandinavian Airlines in Sweden.

“Right now, we have 10,000 seats that we are offering on our website for SEK 290. Customers can book tickets and even check in on the website. This way, they can avoid check-in lines at the airport and enjoy a quick and easy start to their journey,” Camilla Wallander continues.

In addition to the SEK 290 one-way fare on the Stockholm-Gothenburg and Stockholm-Luleå routes, there are also one-way fares of SEK 390 that are valid to and from most of Scandinavian Airlines’ domestic destinations.

The tickets are only available on the SAS website and via online travel agents until April 30 of this year. Travel must be booked at least one day in advance of departure. Tickets are available on selected departures throughout the day.

For further information, please contact:

Camilla Wallander, marketing manager for Scandinavian Airlines in Sweden

Tel: +46 (0)70-997 40 40
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